
RESULTS OF THE TITLE ONE DISTRICT PARENT INVOLVEMENT SURVEY 2021-2022 

 Parents were surveyed to determine their views on the Title One Program and Parenting Activities at 

the school. The results of the survey are below. During the 2021-2022 school year, parents participated 

in limited activities due to COVID. These activities included:  participating on committees, donating 

items and time for school improvements, attending parent/teacher conferences, Literacy Drive-Through 

Nights, Drama Tones performances, and participating in surveys. At the beginning of the 2021-2022 

school year, parents were asked to rate the effectiveness of parent engagement at their child’s school. 

The results were as follows: 40 percent rated the effectiveness of parent engagement as “very 

effective”, 55 percent rated it as “good”, and 5 percent felt that the effectiveness of parent involvement 

at their child’s school “needs improvement”. Parents indicated that they would like to participate in a 

wide variety of activities at their child’s school. These included participating in workshops or classes, 

conferencing with teachers, attending programs to celebrate student academics and talents, 

volunteering, chaperoning field trips, participating in fundraisers, serving on committees/planning 

teams, and tutoring students. Parents chose Tuesday and Thursday as the two most convenient for 

participating in parent engagement activities. Survey results also indicated that the time most 

convenient for those who returned surveys is between the hours of 4:00 pm and 7:00 pm. Parents also 

indicated 6:00 pm until 8:00 pm as a convenient time to participate. Parents listed additional parent 

engagement/support activities that they felt the district could provide to better assist family needs. 

These included workshops (on topics such as behavioral disorders, special needs, and using technology) 

and fun activities for students. Parents were complimentary of our afterschool program here at 

Johnsonville Elementary.  


